
 
 

 
 

REACH POLICY 
 

 
The REACH Regulations comprise an integrated system for the registration, 
evaluation, authorization and restriction of chemicals. The Directive includes annexes, 
which are under constant revision, listing 'Substances of Very High Concern' (SVHCs) 
such as carcinogens or substances considered very harmful to the environment. 
 
Allfix Limited believe the REACH Regulations and the policies the company have 
adopted provide an excellent way to strengthen relationships with our customers and 
to ensure the safer use of the products we distribute. 

 
As a responsible distributor, supplying to our customers a range of sealants, resins 
and other chemical products, the company maintain an approved list of supply 
sources, i.e. those known to provide items that comply with the REACH regulations. 

 
Written statements, specific to the REACH Regulations, have been sourced from all 
of our REACH approved suppliers. 

 
Our ISO:9001:2008 certified Quality Management System is formatted to ensure that 
in those instances where a customer informs the company, in writing, of their need to 
receive goods that are REACH compliant, systems are in place at the order 
processing/contract review stage to ensure such items are sourced from the 
approved REACH compliant organisations. 

 
New suppliers being sourced for products that are affected by the REACH 
Regulations will be subject to pre-approval processes and checks for compliancy.  

 

Under the REACH regulations, Allfix Limited, as a downstream user, has an obligation 
to provide information to the user if a product contains an SVHC in a concentration 
greater than 0.1% by weight. We will fulfil this general obligation by passing to our 
customers any relevant information received from our suppliers, where requested. 

 
This policy will be regularly reviewed by the Directors and amended and updated as 
and when necessary.   

 
 

Martin Wild – Safety & Quality Director 

 

 
 


